
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Weekly Northgate News – 9th February 2024  

  
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Good News 

I am pleased to announce that the following children have been recognised for outstanding work and 

achievements in this week’s ‘Good News’ Assemblies: 

 

Amelia C  in Butterflies 

Eliza M in Grasshoppers 

Junior D in Bumblebees 

Ebonnie L-W in Caterpillars 

Daisy B in Centipedes 

Jonathan W in Dragonflies 

Callum M in Jupiter 

Cody P in Mars 

Amelia B  in Neptune 

Millie-Mae H in Mars 

Enzo in Venus 

Poppy T in Apollo 

Olly B and Mariyah Y in Soyuz  

 

House Points 

Avocets and Bitterns have received the most House Points this week and have received an extra play – 

well done to both houses! 

 

NSPCC Dress Up For Digits Day 

Thank you for your support with our recent Dress Up For Digits Day.  £194.17 was raised for the NSPCC 

– thank you for your generosity.  

 

Northgate Primary School & Sunflowers Nursery 

Northgate Street 

Great Yarmouth 

Norfolk 

NR30 1BP 
Telephone: 01493 856515 

Website: www.northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk 
email: office@northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
Head Teacher  :  Miss S Bacon 

Deputy Head:      Mrs C Andrews 

Assistant Head:  Mrs H Kettle-Maile 



 

 

 

 

 

Facebook 

 

We have launched Northgate Primary’s very own Facebook page.  Please follow and ‘like’ the page to 

keep up to date with all of the exciting things happening at our school.  To find the page, visit the 

Facebook site and type Northgate Primary School, Great Yarmouth.  You will find information 

about all of our recent events including the Year 5 and 6 Internet Safety talk by the police, the 

Science Festival show and a visit from Safety Seymour. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

Important Dates  

 

Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th February – Reception Class vision and hearing screenings 

Tuesday 13th February  - Y5/6 Mixed Football Event at North Denes – pupils involved will have 

received separate letters.  

Thursday 15th February – Year 5 and 6 Disco 3.30pm to 5pm 

Friday 16th February – Kingfisher Art Day 

Friday 16th February – School closes for half term 

Monday 26th February – First day back after half term 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – details to follow 

Monday 11th March to Friday 15th March – British Science Week 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Susan Bacon      

Headteacher 


